
TIER 4 STUDENTS

BIOMETRIC RESIDENCE PERMITS 
(BRP)

St Andrew ’s  Col lege,  Cambridge

It is your responsibility to keep your BRP safe. If you lose your BRP, you must inform Mr    
Marshall immediately. The loss of your BRP will be reported to UK Visas and Immigration and 
you will need to get a replacement. This is a long process and during this time you will not be 
able to return home. If you fail to advise us that you have lost your BRP, UKVI can remove you 

from the college, the country and you will be fined. 

If you are in the UK on a Tier 4 visa. You must read this carefully. Once you 
have read the statement below, scan the QR code below and complete 

sign the agreement form. 


